
Notice of Proposed Property Tax Increase for
Orangeville CUSD #203

I. A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy increase for Orangeville
CUSD #203 for 2022 will be held on December 12, 2022 at 6:00 pm at Orangeville
High School, 201 S. Orange Street, Orangeville, IL.

Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the
taxing district may contact Jeff Milburn, Superintendent, 201 S. Orange Street,
Orangeville, IL, 815-789-4450.

II. The corporate and special purpose property taxes extended or abated for 2021
were $2,639,069.

The proposed corporate and special purpose property taxes to be levied for 2022
are $3,622,000.  This represents a 37.2% increase over the previous year.

III. The property taxes extended for debt service and public building commission
leases for 2021 were $195,779.

The estimated property taxes to be levied for debt service and public building
commission leases for 2022 are $196,553.  This represents a .17% decrease over
the previous year.

IV. The total property taxes extended or abated for 2021 were $2,836,931.

The estimated total property taxes to be levied for 2022 are $3,622,000.  This
represents a 28% increase over the previous year.
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